

## Notes of the PWT Meeting 15.02.17

1. PS reported feedback from Siobhan at CBC:
  - Still looking into how to register Community Assets
  - Fine to "lift" relevant Housing Policies from CBC 2014 doc where we have supporting evidence and include in NP policies
  - Continues to research whether there is info held on 3a/3b ascriptions to parish agricultural land
  - In future NP will be required to publish a design plan , advised to complete before this becomes law.
2. Updates from HP :
  - Annual Parish Meeting 30/03. SG agreed that this could be used as a draft NP consultation event
  - P3 meeting on 21/02. Agreed to use this as an opportunity to consult about the headlines of Getting About report and possible policies. **HP to contact DM**
  - Greensand Ridge notification received by NPC. HP suggested NPNPSG consider opportunities for grants **SG to be informed**
3. Addition of WM statement to Vision Statement "Current and future flooding, sewerage and draining issues will be alleviated". Agreed.
4. Because of volume of work and short time span, schedule of what still needed doing to be tied to meetings and more meetings scheduled. If 3 people can meet then sufficient to make decisions. **PES to action**
5. Agreed that CF Report and WM report and text be tabled at next SG meeting
6. Housing Report and text further amended. **SB,HP,RC to meet 17/02 to progress this further**
7. Need to standardise format for texts and fonts **.JP to make recommendations**
8. Parishioner comments to be located under each policy statement **.PES to draw up list for Housing and sent to SB tonight!**
9. **SB** to circulate v.8 of Housing Report tomorrow for distribution to SG for meeting.
10. **HP** requested Conservation policy be added to Housing Policies **.SB to look into this.**
11. Next full meeting 20.02.17 2pm at HP house.